
November 28, 2024 

Greg Rusnell 

Strategic-Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 

466 Dover Gres, 

Newmarket, Ontario, Canada, L3Y 6C7 

Mr. Greg Rusnell, 

I want to take a moment to thank you for your outstanding work in auditing our wireless 

services expenses. As an organization, we had often wondered whether we were 

overspending, but we simply didn't have the time to analyze it ourselves. 

Circle of Care, part of the integrated Sinai Health System, is a leading not-for-profit home 

and community care provider serving the Greater Toronto Area. Our compassionate staff 

and volunteers are dedicated to supporting independence at home and enhancing the 

quality of life for people with complex health needs, helping them live longer and happier 

lives in the comfort of their homes, where most of them want to be. 

You and your team at Schooley Mitchell made the process of auditing our wireless services 

incredibly easy. After a brief conversation to understand our setup and provide access to 

our invoices and contracts, Schooley Mitchell took care of the rest. 

I was delighted when you presented your findings, showing that Schooley Mitchell had 

identified almost 25% in savings on our wireless services. This will allow us to relocate 

funds within our budget and will have a significant positive impact on our operations. 

Overall, I had an excellent experience working with you and your team. I highly recommend 

Schooley Mitchell's services to any business or organization looking to optimize their 

expenses. Your professionalism and passion for your work are truly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
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Chris Ng 

CFO, Circle of Care 


